

CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

JONATHAN F. MITCHELL, MAYOR

August 10, 2023

City Council President Linda M. Morad and Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Morad and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I am submitting for your approval the **RE-APPOINTMENT** of **SCOTT GRANT** of 26 So. Water Street, Apartment 101, New Bedford, Massachusetts to the **CONSERVATION COMMISSION**. This term will expire in June 2026.

Attached is Mr. Grant's attendance at board meetings from February 2022 to present.

Sincerely.

Jonathan/F. Mitchell

Mayq

JFM/sds attachment

: Scott Grant, Jr.

Concom



MAYOR JON MITCHELL

City of New Bedford Conservation Commission • Department of Resilience and Environmental Stewardship

133 William Street · Room 304 · New Bedford, Massachusetts 02740 Telephone: (508) 991.6188

Conservation • Environmental Stewardship • Resilience

August 8, 2022

Jonathan F. Mitchell, Mayor City of New Bedford 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

RE: ATTENDANCE RECORD FOR SCOTT GRANT JR

Dear Mayor Mitchell:

Please be advised that Commissioner Scott Grant has served as a Commissioner for the Conservation Commission since February 1, 2022 and his term has expired on June 30, 2023. Mr. Grant would like to be reappointed for another full term.

From February 2022 to present, Mr. Carney has attended 31 of the 37 meetings.

Teresa Alves
Administrative Coordinator

Very truly yours,

